
Hearts Game ON as Tynecastle
Gets Its Safety Certificate

Hearts have announced that Sunday’s Ladbrokes Premiership game
against Partick Thistle at Tynecastle Park WILL go ahead as
scheduled.

City of Edinburgh officials have been at Tynecastle most of
Saturday waiting to issue the necessary safety certificate for
the new stand.

After an agonisingly long day, Hearts finally announced that a
temporary  certificate  had  been  issued  and  the  game  with
Partick Thistle would go ahead as planned, albeit subject to a
final  check  at  8.00am  tomorrow.  However,  the  club  don’t
anticipate any problems with this.

Kick off for Hearts much-anticipated return to Tynecastle is
3.00pm.
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